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Comments: As a past resident of AZ and soon to be a resident again, I beleive no action should be taken in

closing ANY public roads. Arizona is our families favorite state with so much diversity and restricting access to

these areas is wrong. Yes, people argue that you can hike in to see these areas but that will turn into closure of

areas all together. It also restricts public access to people who can not walk or have difficulty walking long

distances. Example, my son is a heart transplany recipient but absolutely loves being out in nature. This would

limit the available areas that he is able to access. I say no roads should or need to be closed and they should

remain open.


